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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  
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DIARY DATES 
Monday 19th June, Last day to order BW Parental lunch 
Tuesday 20th June, Norton College Y6 transition day 

• Whole school new classes taster day 
Wednesday 21st June, Norton College Y6 transition day 

• Whole school new classes taster day 

• Norton College transition evening 
Monday 26th June, Friends meeting at 2:30pm 
Wednesday 28th June, Y5 visit to Malton School 

• Lady Lumley’s taster day 
Thursday 29th June, KW and BW visit to Scarborough 
Wild Escapes Workshop 
 
Dates for next term are available on the website and on 
Dojo. http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  
 

REMINDER BADGER WOOD PARENT LUNCH 
We invite the parents of Badger Wood children to join 
us at school for lunch on Thursday 29th June. Parent 
meals are priced at £3.30 per meal. The menu for this 
day will be:    

Korma 
V Quorn Korma 

Rice 
Cauliflower & Green Beans 

Naan Bread 
***** 

Cheese & Crackers 
 
These meals will need to be ordered by Monday 19th 
June in order for school to purchase the fresh foods 
required. 
 
All lunches need to be paid for by Monday 19th June 
on Parent Pay please. 
 
 

 

MUSIC 
Keyboard lessons will now be held on Mondays 
commencing on the 19th June. 
 
 

 

A LOVELY COMMENT RECEIVED THIS WEEK 
Huge thank you to all the staff at school & 
Albanwise for organising such a brilliant trip on 
Friday! It sounded like it was an educational and 
fun day. Such a great opportunity for the 
children to learn about where our food comes 
from! 

A LOVELY COMMENT RECEIVED THIS WEEK 
Please pass on our sincere thanks to the farm 
owners. The boys have evidently had a brilliant 
day! They especially enjoyed the massive 
machines and the piglets. 

TASTER DAYS 
We are looking forward to all children experiencing 
their new classes on Tuesday and Wednesday next 
week. Children will join their new classes all day on 
both days. We hope this will help them to experience a 
great day and answer any questions they may have 
about their learning in September. If you have any 
queries, please contact your child's current class 
teacher and they will liaise with other staff here. We're 
looking forward to seeing everyone in their new grown 
up settings! 
 

YEAR 5 VISIT TO MALTON SCHOOL 
Year 5 will visit Malton School to experience a day at 
secondary school on Wednesday 28th June. Transport to 
and from West Heslerton has been organised by Malton 
School. Usual start and end of day arrangements will be 
followed. Please order a school packed lunch by noon 
Friday 16th June if required. 
 

FARTHING WOOD PARENT LUNCH 
We invite the parents of Farthing Wood children to join 
us at school for lunch on Thursday 6th July. Parent 
meals are priced at £3.30 per meal. The menu for this 
day will be: 

 
Spaghetti Bolognese 

V Quorn Spaghetti Bolognese 
Rice 

Garlic Bread 
Carrots & Peas 

***** 
Cheese & Biscuit 

 
These meals will need to be ordered by Monday 26th 
June in order for school to purchase the fresh foods 
required. 
 
All lunches need to be paid for by Monday 26th June on 
Parent Pay please. 
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OBSTACLE COURSE 
Year 6 pupils wish to set up an obstacle course during their leaver’s celebration day - Monday 24th July. If you have 
or know anyone who has items we could borrow for this, we'd be delighted to use these. Items the Year 6s have 
requested are tyres, hay bales, pallets etc. These can be dropped in school from Friday 21st July and collected after 
school on Monday 24th July or anytime on Tuesday 25th. Please let the school office know if you are able to help us. 

 
 
 
 

 

NURTURE 
We are developing our school nurture culture 
further. This is in response to the national needs 
identified in children and the limited immediate 
support available to families.  
Please see the information below to explain our 
focus upon the 6 principles: Transitions, Safety, 
Learning, Behaviour, Language and Wellbeing. 
Further information is available online. We will be 
launching this project with an assembly for pupils 
next week. 
 

WILD ESCAPES WORKSHOP VISIT FOR KEEPERS AND 
FARTHINGS 

Pupils in Keeper Wood and Farthing Wood will travel to 
Scarborough to explore nature in the Woodend Museum 
and Scarborough Art Gallery, on Thursday 29th June. 
Please order a school packed lunch by noon Monday 19th 
June if required. 
 Please can the children arrive at school for registration 
at 8:30am. 

 
THANK YOU TO ALBANWISE 

 

         
 

           
 
 
 
 

REPLY SLIPS 
Please can you inform your child if you put a reply slip 
in their bag. The children are asked at registration if 
they have slips to return. This will help the office, thank 
you. 

 

  

 

  

 

 

YEAR 6 TRANSITION DAY TO MALTON 
Perry's have confirmed that they will pick up/ drop 
off the students for Norton College at The Dawnay 
Arms in the village next Tuesday and Wednesday 
(due to the width of the road). Pick up at 8.00am, 
drop off around 4pm. 
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THANK YOU TO ALBANWISE 
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SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 
The summer reading challenge in NYCC libraries is 
preparing to launch. Please find details 
here https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/#onli
ne 
Children will hear about this soon in school, we 
hope many will join in the fun! Free to all NYCC 
library members under 12 years of age. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR SALE 
Stairgate for sale £10, please contact the office 
for details. 

 

 

CRAFTERS REQUIRED 
 
Norton Hive Library run crafting sessions on 
selected Saturdays. They are always on the lookout 
for additional helpers to assist with running these 
sessions. Volunteers are added to a rota so don't 
have to attend every session. If you are interested 
in helping out, please contact Elizabeth 
Moss elizabeth53.moss@gmail.com 
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SENT HOME TODAY 
 

Following our visit to the beach last half term, we are focussing upon raising funds for the RNLI this half term. 
 

 
 
RNLI pots to raise money by collecting up 5 pence pieces, are included in your child’s envelope. We have sent 1 per 
family. Should you wish to have more, please contact the office. Please return these by Wednesday 19th July. 
 
Letter for the whole school play and tickets. 
 


